United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

October 18, 2011

0Ct 18 200
Oregon Ballistics Laboratories
2873 22" Street SE
Salem, Oregon 97302

ATTENTION: Mr. Brandon Bertsch

SUBJECT:  Official Request for Approval as a Forced Entry and Ballistic Resistance
(FE/BR) Test Facility for Department of State

The Bureau of Diplomatic Security (DS) has reviewed the Oregon Ballistic Laboratories
official request for accreditation as a FE/BR test facility. Oregon Ballistics Laboratories
has been determined to meet the DS proprietary testing protocol outlined in SD-STD-
01.01, Revision G (Amended), Certification of Forced Entry and Ballistic Resistance of
Structural Systems.

Oregon Ballistics Laboratories is approved and will be placed in the list of DS-Approved
FE/BR Test Facilities for use by manufacturers effective October 18,2011. This
approval does not guarantee we will select your facility since it must compete with other
facilities.

Thank you for your interest and endeavors in protecting our personnel and facilities
overseas.

Sincerely Yours,

Richard J. Ingram

Division Chief

Physical Security Division
Bureau of Diplomatic Security



